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III. Registration Revocation and Right to Request an Informal Hearing:

Pursuant to 22 M.R.S. § 2430-I, the Department may suspend or revoke a registry identification card for 
violation of Chapter 558-C and the rules adopted by the Department. A person who has had authorization 
for conduct under Chapter 558-C revoked, suspended, or has been penalized due to failure to comply with 
Chapter 558-C and rules adopted by the Department may request an administrative hearing. If you would 
like to request an administrative hearing, please notify the Department in writing within thirty (30) 
calendar days of the date of this letter at the address information provided here. A request for an 
administrative hearing should be sent to Vernon Malloch, Deputy Director of Operations, by email at 
Vernon.Malloch@maine.gov or USPS at 162 State House Station, 19 Union Street, Augusta, Maine 04333-
0062. If the Department does not receive a hearing request in accordance with this letter, the 
administrative actions taken in this letter become final.

Sincerely, 

Michael W. Field
Director of Compliance
Office of Cannabis Policy
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